
 

January 20, 2017 
 
 
Gayle Laws 
 
Via email: gayle.laws@rogers.com 
 

 
Dear Gayle, 
 
Thank you for participating in the food drive at the Lakeside Dog Park during the 
Christmas season.  The food collected will go a long way to feed & assist so many 
people in need in our own community.  
 
The Compass is a Food Bank and Outreach Centre that services all of south 
Mississauga.  Our mission is to help those from all walks of life who are currently 
experiencing economic, social or emotional challenges by offering practical and spiritual 
support.  We were founded in 2002 and currently are supported by 18 churches in the 
Clarkson / Lorne Park / Port Credit community.  In addition to our food bank we also 
offer 13 additional programs and services on site.  Our food bank feeds over 300 
families each month!  Our programs are designed to meet the needs of the poor and 
help to address the root causes of poverty.   
 
Your generosity is much appreciated.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Trish Trapani 
Market Manager – The Compass 


